Friends Newsletter January 2022

Hello everybody and a very Happy New Year.
A very warm welcome to Mrs. Wall our new acting Headteacher.

| would just like to thank everybody that either donated, bought
tickets or supported the Christmas raffle. We managed to raise £277
which is brilliant, so thank you all.

We unfortunately cannot at this time have a meeting within the
school, so there will be a Zoom Friends meeting on Thursday 3"
Feb at 7pm, joining details to follow.

After a meeting with the wonderful Mr. Saunders, we have put a few
dates in the diary to hopefully start getting some events back on
track, so look out for posters for Movie nights, Bangers and Bingo
and the Summer fair We hope to run these following with the
schools Covid risk assessments.

We have had one of our lovely members suggest a fundraiser for
January/ February, it is called bag2school. We are asking you to fill
a bag with old clothes and shoes and then bag2school will come
and collect them, weigh them and the school will be paid. The
money raised will help to pay for some lovely in-school workshops
and fun days for all our pupils to enjoy. Collection date Wednesday
9th February.

| have put a link to the bag2school web site if you would like to
know more and what you can donate.

We have lots of second-hand school uniform in all sizes which will
be open for you to come and have a look at behind the school hall
on Thursday 20" February between 3 — 3:45. If you can’t make that
date, please email friends or the school & we can have a look if we
have what you need. There will be a collection box for any
donations that you might like to make which would be gratefully
received.



Important Dates-
Thursday 20" January second hand uniform open
Wednesday 9™ February Bag2school collection

Thursday 3™ February 7pm- Zoom meeting

www.Bag2school.com

They accept the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE*:

Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing

Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around)
Handbags

Hats

Bags

Scarves and ties

Jewellery

Lingerie

Socks

Belts

Soft toys

Household linen

Household curtains

Household towels

Household bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers)

* Thet reserve the right to refuse any unsuitable items

We DO NOT accept:

Duvets and blankets

Pillows and cushions

Carpets, rugs and mats (including bath, shower and toilet mats)
Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing

School uniforms with and without logo

Corporate clothing and workwear

Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material

Friends email henburyviewfriends@gmail.com

or alternatively contact the school office.




